
What’s Happening @ SHES (January 13, 2025) 

 

1. The colder temperatures have arrived.  We go out daily at recess and lunch, please 
ensure your child has appropriate clothing for outside times: boots, snow pants, 
jacket, hat, mitts. Packing an extra pair of socks is always a great idea during the 
winter months. 
 

2. The ordering window for school lunches is open and will close on Wednesday 
the 15th at noon. This ordering window is for the weeks of January 20-31. 
 

3. Our January SAC and PTO meetings on the 21st will be virtual. 
 

4. We have seen an increase in the number of vehicles parking in our accessible 
spots which blocks access to those who need them.  Please be mindful of this 
and find an alternate parking spot. 
 

5. All students enjoyed a performance by Dave Carroll last week.  He shared many 
songs as well as the stories behind them. 
 

6. Thank you for your continued support in helping to keep the drop and go 

running smoothly. 
 

7. We are excited to announce our Staycation Raffle – see attached information. 
 

Rachael 
 

 

 


